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MONTHLY WEBINAR: "Livin' the BlessedLIFE", Build Couples' Ministry and Family Support, 

Thursday, July 19, 9:00-10:15 PM EST 

 
Dear District Pastors, Lovin' Life Pastors, Community Leaders, BlessedLIFE Teams, All Families; 
Join us next Thursday, July 19 for the first in a series of monthly webinars, “Livin’ the BlessedLIFE.” 
This program is designed to support the development of your “BlessedLIFE” ministry for couples, and 
the family support system in your community. During the 75 minute online meeting you will have a 
chance to: 
-- Learn more about the development and possibilities of BlessedLIFE ministry 
-- Hear the latest ideas, programs and “best practices” from around the country 
-- Share your own ideas and activities, and help shape the development of BlessedLIFE 
-- Ask your most important questions, and get answers! 
 
The webinar will be held Thursday, July 19, 2012 from 9:00 - 10:15 PM EST (6:00 - 7:15 PM PST). It 
is designed for Lovin’ Life pastors, BlessedLIFE teams and team leaders, but Blessed couples interested 
in supporting couples and family ministry are welcome to participate. The program will include 45-60 
minutes of testimonies, reports and training, and 15-30 minutes for Q & A and discussion.  
To participate, register now. Once you register you will receive follow-up information and a final 
reminder before the webinar. Participants should have a computer with microphone and speakers (headset 
is best), and online access. You can also join by telephone, by using the number provided once you 
register and the audio pin shown to you once you join the webinar.  
 
We look forward to meeting with our Lovin’ Life pastors and BlessedLIFE teams next Thursday night, 
July 19, as we work together to support couples and families in “Livin’ the BlessedLIFE!” 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Rev. Joshua Cotter 
Executive Vice President, Unification Church USA 
 

 
Rev. Philip Schanker 
Director, Blessed Life Ministry, Unification Church USA 
 


